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JEL will be moving into their New Office over the 

Christmas Holidays. We will now be located at Lot 8 

West Street Bowen.  

Wetlands: JEL Wetlands Crew Made the Coordi-

nator General's Newsletter for the second time 

this year well done. 

Protection of turtle nesting areas  

 About 20 giant turtles (up to 150kg) are cur-
rently nesting off Dingo Beach at APSDA. To 
protect the turtle nesting areas, last week, as 
part of an annual baiting program undertaken 
by the OCG Asset Managers and surround-
ing land owners, the Juru crew, who have 
been undertaking weed spraying, fencing 
and other land management activities on CG 
owned land, tried their hand at baiting for 
wild pigs and dogs. In what has been de-
scribed by the council pest management of-
ficer, Bren Fuller, as a ñhighly successful 
baitingò, the Juru crew searched for fresh pig 
activity within the area surrounding Dingo 
beach and then strategically buried 500g 
meat baits (with 1080 poison). Within a few 
days 85% of the baits had been taken. This 
baiting follows a successful aerial pig shoot 
which occurred about a month ago. Photos: 
Left - Turtle tracks at Abbot Point State Develop-
ment Area. Centre - Baits about to be buried by 
Juru crew member Jeremy Prior.Right - Warning 
signs erected on boundary fences. 


